
November 17, 2021 meeting notes.

THe meeting was called to order at 7:03 PM. The following board members were present:
Esteban Senisais, Sue Shukstor, Tony Gavlin, Amanda Kelly, Mike Strle, Amy Harvey, Kara
Spivey, and Tracy Goeing.

Motion to approve and accept the September 15, 2021 meeting notes, that was emailed out,
was made and approved.

Treasurer Report:

The treasurer was not present at this meeting. The next meeting will reflect this report as
well.

Old Business:

● Covenants that were to be changed will be table until next meeting pending further
research needed.

Board Member Reports
● Halloween was successful and nothing further pending from this year's halloween.
● Flag in front - a new flag will be placed to replace the current one.
● Mosquito abatement - Completed for the year. No price change for next year.
● Welcome - Please notify the HOA of any new residents via facebook or email.
● Leaf pick up - Leaf vacuuming will continue through November. Please remember to

have leaves at the edge of the yard or street if you have deep culverts.

New Business
● Motion for a lower speed limit to 25 MPH throughout the neighborhood was made

and passed. We will look into whether we can get signs and get the speed limit
lowered.

● Motion for Condolence letter/cards to be sent out on behalf of the HOA and residents
was made and passed.

Motion to adjourn the meeting at 7:22 pm was made and passed.

Please remember to drive slowly and safely in the neighborhood.

Happy Holidays!


